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Rep. Plumer Announces Budget Listening Sessions in the District 
 

MADISON, WI – Rep. Plumer will hold listening sessions across the 42nd Assembly District to 

hear from constituents on their priorities for the 2023-25 state budget. Information regarding the 

listening sessions is as follows: 

Wednesday March 8th 

 2:30-3:30 PM Pardeeville Village Hall - 114 Lake St, Pardeeville, WI 53954 

 4:00-5:00 PM Montello Public Library - 128 Lake St, Montello, WI 53949 

Thursday March 9th 

 1:00-2:00 PM Ripon City Hall - 100 E Jackson St, Ripon, WI 54971 

 2:30-3:30 PM Markesan Community Room - 150 S Bridge St, Markesan, WI 53946 

 4:00-4:30 PM Village of Randolph - 248 W Stroud St, Randolph, WI 53956 

Residents of the 42nd Assembly District are invited and encouraged to attend. Those not able 

to attend can always feel free to reach out to Rep. Plumer’s legislative office via email at 

Rep.Plumer@legis.wisconsin.gov or by phone at 608-237-9142. 

Rep. Plumer was first elected to the Assembly during a special election in 2018, and was re-

elected in 2020 and 2022. The 42nd Assembly District encompasses Columbia, Dodge, Fond 

du Lac, Green Lake, and Marquette counties. 
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